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Good day
If correctly understood, sadly NH may be the priority with no mentioned updates planned for
ND.

South St & Main St could use *more lighting* for safety of home owners, drivers &
pedestrians. There seems to be 1 lamp on 53 South, yet nothing more added on South St btwn
Queen & Front over the past "31 years". An original was moved, but no new lighting set up.
We have chosen to add spot lighting & have been paying additional electical costs, out of
pocket, to light up our driveway & immediate street area for pedestrian & auto traffic safety,
as well as, deterring vandalism or theft.

*Enova advised* they will hook up power if our Township adds more posts.

This shouldn't add a huge expense for the safety of ND tax payers. Solar may be the way to
go!?

South St also requires a *road refacing (asphalt) with corrected drainage*.
There is a centre swell which draws add'l rain water & snow melt towards our driveway.

Also, a *drainage grate*™ was covered up around that time as well which has not been re-
exposed. I can show you exactly where it is.

I've made a call to the Township a couple of weeks ago, without a return call addressing the
lighting issue.

I hope the taxes from ND taxpayers will benefit our community & not that of buildings
outside of our direct community.

The taxes are forever rising without seeing any add'l direct reward.

Please ensure all ND taxpayer requests & concerns are taken into consideration as we'd prefer
to see direct improvements in our own neighborhoods.

Thank you
Kind regards
Christine Malleck
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